Dear Enfield,

I am totally opposed to the 'DRAFT LOCAL PLAN', as it currently stands.

Presumably, LBE is totally familiar with Andrew Boff's email to Sadiq Khan, dated 16/03/2021.

Wherein he succintly explains every possible and sensible objection to such proposals as suggested in the 'DRAFT LOCAL PLAN'.

However, I am in full agreement that something drastic has to be done to alleviate this seemingly insurmountable problem.

It seems to me that Enfield has the choice of three paths to follow before arriving at an equitable decision for all Community Parties.

- 1. The Right Path.
- 2. The Wrong Path.
- 3. The Actual Path that will terminate at a destination where everybody's SHORT, MEDIUM

AND LONG TERM INTERESTS are addressed.

This is a MOMENTOUS ONCE IN A LIFETIME DECISION FOR US ALL. Please, please, Enfield, GET IT RIGHT !!! RECONSIDER THIS 'LOCAL DRAFT PLAN

in the current form.

Reconsider it not just for you and me, do it for the sake of our Children, Grandhildren and Generations that follow.

In conclusion as it currently stands, THIS 'PLAN' CANNOT BE SEEN AS FIT FOR PURPOSE.

Stay Covid safe and well.